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Journalist and political analyst Darren Beattie makes the case that the US, or a proxy
ally, perpetrated the attack on the Nord pipeline, an act of war against the Germans. He
said the motive was to enable the US to “sell our far more expensive LNG gas to Europe
and have total leverage over Europe.” In the days leading up to the sabotage of the
pipeline, there were major demonstrations in Germany to remove sanctions against Russia
and to purchase cheap Russian fuel for the winter. Since the destruction to the
pipelines, Europe is now beholden to the US for energy. There are no genuinely sovereign
countries in Europe as it is a slave state of the United States. In addition, the US and
its NATO allies basically declared war on Russia by destroying Nord Stream. The United
States got away with what it wanted all along, the destruction of Nord Stream 2.
Russia’s not doing anything about it, and Europe’s not doing anything about it.”
Beattie’s theory is bolstered by the US stepping in as the leading supplier of LNG to
Europe and this statement from US Secretary of State Antony Blinken: “It’s a tremendous
opportunity to once and for all remove the dependence on Russian energy and thus to take
away from [Russian President] Vladimir Putin the weaponization of energy as a means of
advancing his imperial designs.”

https://needtoknow.news/2022/10/analyst-says-us-sabotaged-nord-stream-pipelines-and-essentially-declared-war-on-russia/
https://needtoknow.news/2022/10/analyst-says-us-sabotaged-nord-stream-pipelines-and-essentially-declared-war-on-russia/
https://needtoknow.news/2022/10/analyst-says-us-sabotaged-nord-stream-pipelines-and-essentially-declared-war-on-russia/


 

Link for video:   https://www.bitchute.com/video/UiOTA1tKt5ES/

The US views the sabotage of the Nord Stream gas pipelines as a “tremendous opportunity”
to wean EU states off Russian energy, Secretary of State Antony Blinken told reporters
on Friday.

With winter approaching, Blinken said that the US wants the bloc to use less fuel.

Washington has for years been trying to convince EU leaders to swap Russian gas for its
LNG.

The severity of the damage to the undersea conduits now means that the bloc is
“indefinitely deprived” of Russian gas via this route, Russian energy operator Gazprom
stated on Friday.

Speaking to reporters in Washington, Blinken boasted that the US is now “the leading
supplier of [liquefied natural gas] to Europe.” In addition to shipping its own fuel to
Europe, Blinken said that the US is working with European leaders to find ways to
“decrease demand” and “speed up the transition to renewables.”

“It’s a tremendous opportunity to once and for all remove the dependence on Russian
energy and thus to take away from [Russian President] Vladimir Putin the weaponization
of energy as a means of advancing his imperial designs,” Blinken declared.

The US likely stands to gain the most from the destruction of the Nord Stream 1 and Nord
Stream 2 gas pipelines, which were damaged by a series of explosions off the Danish
island of Bornholm earlier this week. Washington has for years been trying to convince
European leaders to swap Russian gas for its LNG, and the severity of the damage to the
undersea conduits now means that Europe is “indefinitely deprived” of Russian gas via
this route, Russian energy operator Gazprom stated on Friday.

Read full article here…

Gateway Pundit:  
https://www.thegatewaypundit.com/2022/10/darren-beattie-europe-slave-state-united-states
-us-basically-declared-war-russia-video/
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